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October 31, 2023 

 

Dear Members of Our Robbinsville Community, 

 

As the Superintendent of the Robbinsville Public Schools, I would like to take one last moment to address 

an important matter that will significantly impact the future of our educational community. This is not just a 

school matter; it is a community matter, one that calls for your active participation. 

 

Our shared commitment to education has always been at the core of our community's identity, and it is this 

very commitment that brings us together.  

 

In just one week, we will have the opportunity to exercise one of our most fundamental democratic rights - 

voting. The importance of this act cannot be overstated; it directly shapes the future of our school district 

and, more importantly, the quality of education we can offer to our students for the foreseeable future. 

 

On November 7, the district has a Public Question on the ballot that has far-reaching implications. The 

outcome of this question will determine the resources and opportunities available to our students, impacting 

their education, overall well-being and future. The question before us concerns funding for vital educational 

initiatives, programs, and infrastructure that will maintain the learning environment and opportunities for 

our children. 

 

I strongly encourage each and every one of you to exercise your right to vote and make your voice heard in 

this crucial decision. The impact of your vote will extend far beyond the polling station; it will shape the 

path our district takes in providing an enriching and nurturing environment for our students. 

 

To make an informed choice, I urge you to visit our district website at: 

https://www.robbinsville.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=561602&type=d. There, you will find 

detailed information about the Public Question, its significance, and the implication it will have on our 

educational community. Additionally, you will find resources, FAQs, and expert insights to help you better 

understand the implications of your vote. 

 

Our schools are not just places of learning; they are the heart of the Robbinsville community and rely on the 

support and engagement of residents like you. Your vote is a powerful tool to influence the direction we 

take in shaping the future of education in our district. 

 

In closing, I want to emphasize that your participation in this decision is a vital act of civic responsibility. It 

is your opportunity to make a difference in the lives of our students, ensuring they receive the best education 

possible. Together, we can build a brighter future for the next generation. 

 

Thank you for your dedication to our educational community. Please make sure to vote Tuesday, Nov. 7 or 

take advantage of early-voting opportunities that are now available. 

 

Brian J. Betze 

Superintendent 
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